
Important Upcoming Dates:

● 9/26-9/27 No School Rosh 
Hashanah

● 10/5 No School Yom Kippur
● 10/9 Demarest 5k
● 10/10 Half Day Preschool 

Dismissal 12 pm, K-4 Dismissal 
12:30pm

● 10/12 CRS Picture Day
● 10/13 LLE Picture Day

September 15, 2022

Welcome Back!
The administrators, teachers, and staff would like to 
welcome you back to the 2022-2023 school year! As we 
start our new school year, it is important to have a 
homework routine. 
1. Set aside a place designated for homework
2. Get it done early
3. Quiet environment to help concentrate
4. Organize the workspace
5. Have a healthy snack



Dear CRS and LLE Families,

It was amazing to see all of us together for Back to School Night at each of our 
elementary schools.  There was great excitement in the air amongst all participants as 
it was the first time that we were all together for this event since November of 
2019.  I hope that everyone enjoyed meeting the staff and visiting your child’s 
classroom.

This is the first of our bi-weekly newsletters that you will receive via email.  Please 
be sure to read them carefully as they contain important information, fun facts and 
pictures of our events.  As I mentioned the other evening, please be sure to view the 
calendar on the school website where you can find the dates and times of important 
events throughout the year.  The one event that the date has not been chosen, is for 
the 4th grade Moving-Up Ceremony as we set that date in the spring.

Below are some important reminders and dates to remember:

Reminders:
● Please be sure that your child’s backpack and lunch box has everything it needs 

in the morning before you leave the house.
● If your child walks to school please remind them to use the crosswalks that have 

a crossing guard.  There are some that do not and this can create a hazard.

Enjoy the weekend and beautiful weather.

Best,

Mr. Mazzini


